
Dear Nekesa (Harvester), 

For the last couple months we have been telling you about the 
Restoration Project.  

This month I would like to introduce you to one of the many reasons why 
we are restoring the children’s home facilities. 

Meet Brian.  He is the newest boy in our home, he comes from Nangwe 
Village.   His mother was single, she fell ill and later passed away. Brian 
was left alone with no one to care for him. 

When Margaret and I were visiting his village, we meet Brian. He had not  

been cared for, we found him malnourished and weak for he had not  eaten 

for a long time. He has never been to school. Due to his mother’s illness, before 

her passing, she did not have the finances to enroll him nor the strength to take him.   

We brought him to our children’s home where we gave him a bath, food, clothes, a warm bed and a roof 

over his head. His state has since improved and he is one of the happiest and most talkative boys in the 

home. He has been enrolled in school and is proving to be a very bright boy.  

No orphan should have to go without basic human necessities such as food, clothing ,  a warm bed, a 

roof over their head, and an education.  We thank the Lord that He has made it possible to be a 

blessing to children like Brian. It is through your continued financial 

support that we are able to care for children like Brian.  

He is one of many reasons why we find it vital to share with you the 

opportunity to join the Restoration Project. As a parent I want my 

children to have the best of what I can provide. Should we not also 

provide the best for the children God has placed in our care? They 

are, after all, our brothers and sisters in Christ as well. 
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When seeing the pictures on the right, you can see the repairs and the 
items needed to be completed for the children. We are in need of a 
new kitchen, bathrooms, roof repair, beds for the children, and much 
more. This home needs restoring, hence The Restoration Project! 

Some of you may say, “ Oh, I want to be a part of THAT! But what 
can I do if I’m unable to give extra towards this?” 

If you are reading this letter we believe YOUR heart is for these 
children and for Bungoma Bible Ministries. This is why we believe you 
are the best person to share the mission of Bungoma Bible Ministries 
with your church, friends, family, and neighbors.  

Will you be an advocate for Bungoma Bible Ministries and share with 
those around you your passion for the great commission through 
your giving to Bungoma Bible Ministries? 

We would like to challenge you to do one or more of the following: 
1) Share this letter with your family (best change starts at home) 
2) Invite a small group of 2-5 people over and share about the 

Restoration Project opportunity.  
3) Share this letter with your Pastor and local church 
4) Share Bungoma Bible Ministers Facebook page on your Facebook 

and invite your friends to Partner with us. 
5) Have a party! Birthday or Christmas - ask for financial donations in 

lieu of presents. 

1 Corinthians 3: 9 - We are Partners together with God.  
Thank you for Partnering with us to bring Restoration! Let’s Continue! 

Margaret and I want to also thank all of our partners and friends that hosted us 
while we were in the States. Thank you for inviting us to speak in your churches 
and spend time loving on you and being loved by you! 

Please take a moment to send us your prayer requests. We love praying for each 
of you when you send us your requests. We stand with you for your miracles.  
Will you be part of the Restoration Project? 

Forever Grateful,  

Justus Ochuro 

Justus and Margaret
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New beds are needed for 
the Children’s home.

New bathroom shower 
doors!

New bedroom doors for 
the Children’s home.
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